
MINUTES 

Forest Park South East Neighborhood Association General Meeting 
8/20/13 

6:45-7:45 PM, Herbert Hoover Girls and Boys Club 

1. Brief introductions of board and general members  

2. FPSE NA Treasurer report, Esther Walker gave report on FPSE NA bank account 

3. Monthly Safety and Security presentation by Gelinda Connell, Park Central Development 

4. The Dog Park Committee presented on their ideas for inclusion of the park in Chouteau Park 

5. Sarah Wilson reported on success of National Night Out 

6. Debbie Swain, on behalf of Trailnet, is asking residents what areas need improvements in 

order to make them safer and more appealing for walking and biking. Please send 

suggestions to her at gbgrl98@mac.com 

7. Announcements 

Volunteers are needed for Grovefest (Oct. 5). Please 
contact gelinda@parkcentraldevelopment.org if interested 
 
 Next Block Captain meeting is Oct. 9 at 6 pm. More block captains are needed. 
Contact gelinda@parkcentraldevelopment.org 
 
Neighborhood crime updates can be viewed at fpsesafe.wordpress.com and a list of key safety 
phone numbers can be viewed as an attachment to this email.  
 
Trees are available for neighborhood residents to plant at no charge. Contact Citizen's Service 
Bureau at 314-622-4800. 

 
 

 


